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Waranga Rail Trail 
Project Update - Sept 2024 

Construction of the final stage of the Waranga Rail Trail, linking the towns of Rushworth 
and Murchison, is soon to commence. Council recently awarded Northern Construction 
Group the contract to build approximately 10km of gravel cycling trail, from the Bendigo - 
Murchison Road crossing to Channel Inlet Road. The works also include repairs to six 
VicTrack bridges, path drainage, culvert and safety barrier installations and signage. 

Works on this stage are scheduled to commence this month and be completed by April 
2025. Please note that large areas of the railway reserve will be flagged off for 
construction purposes and traffic management will be in place to ensure 
safe construction access from the adjacent roads. Please obey all 
construction signage 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Campaspe 
Project Manager Paul Arthurson using the details listed below 

Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan the QR Code 


